
From: Lockwood, George@Waterboards
To: Graves, Kevin@Waterboards; Heningburg, Benjamin@Waterboards; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Petition for Closure Review of Underground Storage Tank Case, UNOCAL No. 6419, Fuel Leak Case No.

RO0000459, GeoTracker Global ID T0600101443
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 12:19:09 PM

Dilan
 
Extension granted.   ACEH new submission date is 10/5/2012.
 
Thank you
 
G
 

From: Graves, Kevin@Waterboards 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 2:58 PM
To: Heningburg, Benjamin@Waterboards; Lockwood, George@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Petition for Closure Review of Underground Storage Tank Case, UNOCAL No. 6419, Fuel
Leak Case No. RO0000459, GeoTracker Global ID T0600101443
 
I think I must have been on vacation when this came in.  Would one of you get back to him?
Thanks.
 

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health [mailto:Dilan.Roe@acgov.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 11:49 AM
To: Graves, Kevin@Waterboards
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: FW: Petition for Closure Review of Underground Storage Tank Case, UNOCAL No. 6419, Fuel
Leak Case No. RO0000459, GeoTracker Global ID T0600101443
 
Dear Mr. Graves:
 
In our response to item number 3 in your correspondence entitled, Petition for Closure Review of
Underground Storage Tank Case, Unocal No. 6419, 6401 Dublin Blvd., Dublin, Alameda Count,
Alameda County Environmental Health requested a 30 day extension from the date of our August
31, 2012 letter (see attached). As we have not yet received a response  from you we would like to
confirm that our request is acceptable.
 
Regards,
 
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
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dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2012 4:53 PM
To: 'kgraves@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: 'Bill.Borgh@conocophillips.com'; 'LBermudez@pcandf.com'; 'mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov';
'cdizon@zone7water.com'; 'DDettloff@deltaenv.com'
Subject: Petition for Closure Review of Underground Storage Tank Case, UNOCAL No. 6419,
 
Dear Mr. Graves:
 
Please receive the attached letter with Alameda County Environmental Health’s response to your
August 23, 2012 correspondence entitled, Petition for Closure Review of Underground Storage Tank
Case, Unocal No. 6419, 6401 Dublin Blvd., Dublin, Alameda County.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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